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Geneva Area City Schools Newsletter

Eagle’s Landing

District Featur
Teacher of the Week in Tri-County Area

The Kendall Foundation recognized our very own Mrs. Jennifer Nappi as Teacher of
the Week! Mrs. Nappi was recently greeted with a cake and gift basket in her honor.
The Kendall Foundation recognizes teachers in the Tri-County Area. Please join us in
celebrating Mrs. Nappi!

. Academics

5th Graders Receive Lessons Through Career Program

Our elementary school students are getting taught lessons from the best! Our 5th
graders at Austinburg Elementary School and Cork Elementary School were recently
visited by University Hospital specialists in the areas of Nutrition, Radiology, Nurse
Outreach, and Respiratory. Students learned about medical devices, like the
Spirometer and Pulse Oximeter, and about how to make their bones stronger with
calcium, exercise and vitamin D! Pictured are 5th grade students at Austinburg
Elementary School.

All of the presenters shared with students the different qualities that are needed to
start careers in their specialized areas, and explained to students the importance of
Math, Science, and Technology in school. This opportunity is through A-Tech's Career
Education Program, which is designed to service all K-12 public school districts
through the implementation of career awareness, exploration events, and classroom
integration activities. Students asked questions and appreciated the experience.
Thank you to A-Tech's Career Education Program for getting us started on a path to
our future!

The University Hospital specialists will be making a special appearance and present
at Geneva Platt R. Spencer Elementary School at the end of November. We are
looking forward to it!
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Achievements

See Our Students' Great Work Around Town!

Our students are proud to show off their achievements - both in the classroom, and
around town! Check out these wood cutouts GHS art students created that will be
featured for the downtown Geneva Holiday Display! Thank you to our GHS art
students, Mr. Santiago, and Mr. Rosebrugh for taking on this project!

Cork Elementary Participated in Great Apple Crunch

Cork Elementary students recently took part in The Great Lakes Great Apple Crunch
for the 2nd year in a row! The Apple Crunch is an annual celebration of fresh, local
apples on the second Thursday of October, during National Farm to School Month.
The goal is for everyone to crunch into an apple at the same time. Due to scheduling,
Cork did their crunch on October 25th in cooperation with the Ashtabula County OSU
Extension Office, who provided the apples, and Mrs. Averill, a representative of the
extension office and a parent at Cork Elementary. It was so much fun having everyone
bite into a juicy apple at the same time! We hope to continue this annual event
celebrating local business and agriculture.

Athletics

GHS Athlete Mya Evangelista Qualifies for States

Congrats to Mya Evangelista for placing 17th at the Regional Cross Country meet in
Boardman which qualifies her for the State meet!

We are so proud of you, Mya, and are excited to watch you represent the Eagles!
Good luck!

&3] Extra Curriculars

Student Show Off Their Skills During Marching Band Review

The Geneva High School Marching Band recently showed off their talents and all of
the hard work they've put in during practice during their Marching Band Review!
Great job!

&3] Events

November Important Dates

Keep up to date with what's going on in our schools! This month's important dates
include:

Tuesday, November 8th - Parent Teacher Conferences for grades 6-12, 4:30-8:00pm

Wednesday, November gth - Parent Teacher Conferences for grades K-5, 4:30-
8.00pm

Wednesday, November 16th - Parent Teacher Conferences for grades 6-12, 4.30-
8:.00pm

Thursday, November 17th - Parent Teacher Conferences for grades K-5, 4:30-8:00pm
Thursday, November 24th - Friday, November 25th - No School, Thanksgiving Break
Monday, November 28th - No School, Conference Comp Day

Find More Important Dates Here
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VETS’

December 3, 2022
10:00 - 2:00 pm
Ashtabula Walmart

STUFF THE BUS BATTLE!

Let’s see which school district will take home the trophy for collecting
the most items!

Conneaut, Buckeye and Geneva School Districts will see who can collect the most food and toys
for Feed Our Vets and Operation Toy Soldier (sponsored by the Marcy Funeral Home).
Whichever school collects the most will be presented with the “Battle of the Bus” Trophy! This
trophy will stay in the winning school until the next battle next Christmas season.

All food collected (nonperishable and hygiene products) for Feed Our Vets will stay in Ashtabula
Co. for Veterans and their families.

All new unwrapped toys will go to military families active and non-active in Ashtabula Co. for
Christmas. Operation Toy Soldier drive is for all Veterans solely based on their commitment to
our country.

Please stop out and help our local Veteran families this Christmas
season! They deserve our support and recognition for their dedication
to our freedom!

Operation Toy Soldier

We will again be participating in also known as the "Stuff the Bus Battle." Again this
year, the 3 schools who are participating will be Buckeye, Conneaut, and your very
own winner from last year, Geneva! Therefore, we will be collecting food and toys for
Feed Our Vets and Operation Toy Soldier. Each school will be collecting items from
Nov 14 - Dec 1. Then, on Dec 3 we will be at the Ashtabula Walmart from 10 am. to 2
p.m. for anyone who wants to make any last minute donations. Please remember that
everything collected stays in Ashtabula County.

GENEVA SCHOOL DISTRICT

Staff Spotlight

Introducing Staff Spotlight

We are so thankful for all of our staff at Geneva Area City Schools and we want to
show it! Their efforts do not go unnoticed. We are excited to announce that we will be
honoring one special staff member every month - coming soon!
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